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Doing Literary Criticism Jan 29 2020 One of the greatest challenges for English language arts
teachers today is the call to engage students in more complex texts. Tim Gillespie, who has
taught in public schools for almost four decades, has found the lenses of literary criticism
a powerful tool for helping students tackle challenging literary texts. Tim breaks down the
dense language of critical theory into clear, lively, and thorough explanations of many
schools of critical thought---reader response, biographical, historical, psychological,
archetypal, genre based, moral, philosophical, feminist, political, formalist, and
postmodern. Doing Literary Criticism gives each theory its own chapter with a brief, teacherfriendly overview and a history of the approach, along with an in-depth discussion of its
benefits and limitations. Each chapter also includes ideas for classroom practices and
activities. Using stories from his own English classes--from alternative programs to advance
placement and everything in between--Tim provides a wealth of specific classroom-tested
suggestions for discussion, essay and research paper topics, recommended texts, exam
questions, and more. The accompanying CD offers abbreviated overviews of each theory
(designed to be used as classroom handouts, examples of student work, collections of quotes
to stimulate discussion and writing, an extended history of women writers, and much more.
Ultimately, Doing Literary Criticism offers teachers a rich set of materials and tools to
help their students become more confident and able readers, writers, and critical thinkers.
Common Sense Jun 03 2020 Addressed to the Inhabitants of America, on the Following
Interesting Subjects, viz.: I. Of the Origin and Design of Government in General, with
Concise Remarks on the English Constitution. II. Of Monarchy and Hereditary Succession. III.
Thoughts on the Present State of American Affairs. IV. Of the Present Ability of America,
with some Miscellaneous Reflections
Selected Literary Essays Nov 28 2019 This volume includes over twenty of C. S. Lewis's most
important literary essays, written between 1932 and 1962. The topics discussed range from
Chaucer to Kipling, from 'The Literary Impact of the Authorized Version' to 'Psycho-Analysis
and Literary Criticism,' from Shakespeare and Bunyan to Sir Walter Scott and William Morris.
Common to each essay, however, is the lively wit, the distinctive forthrightness and the
discreet erudition which characterizes Lewis's best critical writing.
The Intimate Critique Sep 30 2022 For a long time now, readers and scholars have strained
against the limits of traditional literary criticism, whose precepts—above all,
"objectivity"—seem to have so little to do with the highly personal and deeply felt

experience of literature. The Intimate Critique marks a movement away from this tradition.
With their rich spectrum of personal and passionate voices, these essays challenge and
ultimately breach the boundaries between criticism and narrative, experience and expression,
literature and life. Grounded in feminism and connected to the race, class, and gender
paradigms in cultural studies, the twenty-six contributors to this volume—including Jane
Tompkins, Henry Louis Gates, Jr., Shirley Nelson Garner, and Shirley Goek-Lin Lim—respond in
new, refreshing ways to literary subjects ranging from Homer to Freud, Middlemarch to The
Woman Warrior, Shiva Naipaul to Frederick Douglass. Revealing the beliefs and formative life
experiences that inform their essays, these writers characteristically recount the process by
which their opinions took shape--a process as conducive to self-discovery as it is to
critical insight. The result—which has been referred to as "personal writing," "experimental
critical writing," or "intellectual autobiography"—maps a dramatic change in the direction of
literary criticism. Contributors. Julia Balen, Dana Beckelman, Ellen Brown, Sandra M. Brown,
Rosanne Kanhai-Brunton, Suzanne Bunkers, Peter Carlton, Brenda Daly, Victoria Ekanger, Diane
P. Freedman, Olivia Frey, Shirley Nelson Garner, Henry Louis Gates, Jr., Melody Graulich,
Gail Griffin, Dolan Hubbard, Kendall, Susan Koppelman, Shirley Geok-Lin Lim, Linda Robertson,
Carol Taylor, Jane Tompkins, Cheryl Torsney, Trace Yamamoto, Frances Murphy Zauhar
A & P Apr 25 2022
Soul of a Citizen Jun 27 2022 Soul of a Citizen awakens within us the desire and the ability
to make our voices heard and our actions count. We can lead lives worthy of our convictions.
A book of inspiration and integrity, Soul of a Citizen is an antidote to the twin scourges of
modern life--powerlessness and cynicism. In his evocative style, Paul Loeb tells moving
stories of ordinary Americans who have found unexpected fulfillment in social involvement.
Through their example and Loeb's own wise and powerful lessons, we are compelled to move from
passivity to participation. The reward of our action, we learn, is nothing less than a sense
of connection and purpose not found in a purely personal life. Soul of a Citizen has become
the handbook for budding social activists, veteran organizers, and anybody who wants to make
a change—big or small—in the world around them. At this critical historical time , Paul
Loeb's completely revised edition—and inspiring message—is more urgently important than ever.
Lamb to the Slaughter (A Roald Dahl Short Story) Jul 29 2022 Lamb to the Slaughter is a
short, sharp, chilling story from Roald Dahl, the master of the shocking tale. In Lamb to the
Slaughter, Roald Dahl, one of the world's favourite authors, tells a twisted story about the
darker side of human nature. Here, a wife serves up a dish that utterly baffles the police .
. . Lamb to the Slaughter is taken from the short story collection Someone Like You, which
includes seventeen other devious and shocking stories, featuring the two men who make an
unusual and chilling wager over the provenance of a bottle of wine; a curious machine that
reveals the horrifying truth about plants; the man waiting to be bitten by the venomous snake
asleep on his stomach; and others. 'The absolute master of the twist in the tale.' (Observer
) This story is also available as a Penguin digital audio download read by Juliet Stevenson.
Roald Dahl, the brilliant and worldwide acclaimed author of Charlie and the Chocolate
Factory, James and the Giant Peach, Matilda, and many more classics for children, also wrote
scores of short stories for adults. These delightfully disturbing tales have often been
filmed and were most recently the inspiration for the West End play, Roald Dahl's Twisted
Tales by Jeremy Dyson. Roald Dahl's stories continue to make readers shiver today.
Beyond Order Jul 25 2019 The companion volume to 12 Rules for Life offers further guidance
on the perilous path of modern life. In 12 Rules for Life, clinical psychologist and
celebrated professor at Harvard and the University of Toronto Dr. Jordan B. Peterson helped
millions of readers impose order on the chaos of their lives. Now, in this bold sequel,
Peterson delivers twelve more lifesaving principles for resisting the exhausting toll that
our desire to order the world inevitably takes. In a time when the human will increasingly
imposes itself over every sphere of life—from our social structures to our emotional
states—Peterson warns that too much security is dangerous. What’s more, he offers strategies
for overcoming the cultural, scientific, and psychological forces causing us to tend toward
tyranny, and teaches us how to rely instead on our instinct to find meaning and purpose,
even—and especially—when we find ourselves powerless. While chaos, in excess, threatens us
with instability and anxiety, unchecked order can petrify us into submission. Beyond Order
provides a call to balance these two fundamental principles of reality itself, and guides us
along the straight and narrow path that divides them.
Born a Crime May 15 2021 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • More than one million copies sold! A
“brilliant” (Lupita Nyong’o, Time), “poignant” (Entertainment Weekly), “soul-nourishing” (USA
Today) memoir about coming of age during the twilight of apartheid “Noah’s childhood stories

are told with all the hilarity and intellect that characterizes his comedy, while
illuminating a dark and brutal period in South Africa’s history that must never be
forgotten.”—Esquire Winner of the Thurber Prize for American Humor and an NAACP Image Award •
Named one of the best books of the year by The New York Time, USA Today, San Francisco
Chronicle, NPR, Esquire, Newsday, and Booklist Trevor Noah’s unlikely path from apartheid
South Africa to the desk of The Daily Show began with a criminal act: his birth. Trevor was
born to a white Swiss father and a black Xhosa mother at a time when such a union was
punishable by five years in prison. Living proof of his parents’ indiscretion, Trevor was
kept mostly indoors for the earliest years of his life, bound by the extreme and often absurd
measures his mother took to hide him from a government that could, at any moment, steal him
away. Finally liberated by the end of South Africa’s tyrannical white rule, Trevor and his
mother set forth on a grand adventure, living openly and freely and embracing the
opportunities won by a centuries-long struggle. Born a Crime is the story of a mischievous
young boy who grows into a restless young man as he struggles to find himself in a world
where he was never supposed to exist. It is also the story of that young man’s relationship
with his fearless, rebellious, and fervently religious mother—his teammate, a woman
determined to save her son from the cycle of poverty, violence, and abuse that would
ultimately threaten her own life. The stories collected here are by turns hilarious,
dramatic, and deeply affecting. Whether subsisting on caterpillars for dinner during hard
times, being thrown from a moving car during an attempted kidnapping, or just trying to
survive the life-and-death pitfalls of dating in high school, Trevor illuminates his curious
world with an incisive wit and unflinching honesty. His stories weave together to form a
moving and searingly funny portrait of a boy making his way through a damaged world in a
dangerous time, armed only with a keen sense of humor and a mother’s unconventional,
unconditional love.
Narrative of the Captivity and Restoration of Mrs. Mary Rowlandson Dec 10 2020 Classic Books
Library presents this brand new edition of the “Narrative of the Captivity and Restoration of
Mrs. Mary Rowlandson” (1682). Mary Rowlandson (c. 1637-1711), nee Mary White, was born in
Somerset, England. Her family moved to the Massachusetts Bay Colony in the United States, and
she settled in Lancaster, Massachusetts, marrying in 1656. It was here that Native Americans
attacked during King Philip’s War, and Mary and her three children were taken hostage. This
text is a profound first-hand account written by Mary detailing the experiences and
conditions of her capture, and chronicling how she endured the 11 weeks in the wilderness
under her Native American captors. It was published six years after her release, and explores
the themes of mortal fragility, survival, faith and will, and the complexities of human
nature. It is acknowledged as a seminal work of American historical literature.
We Came All the Way from Cuba So You Could Dress Like This? Dec 30 2019 Achy Obejas writes
stories about uprooted people. Some, like herself, are Latino immigrants and lesbians; others
are men (gay and straight), people with AIDS, addicts, people living marginally, just
surviving. As omniscient narrator to her characters' lives, Obejas generously delves into her
own memories of exile and alienation to tell stories about women and men who struggle for
wholeness and love.
Waiting for the Barbarians Nov 08 2020 A modern classic by Nobel Laureate J.M. Coetzee. His
latest novel, The Schooldays of Jesus, is now available from Viking. Late Essays: 2006-2016
will be available January 2018. For decades the Magistrate has been a loyal servant of the
Empire, running the affairs of a tiny frontier settlement and ignoring the impending war with
the barbarians. When interrogation experts arrive, however, he witnesses the Empire's cruel
and unjust treatment of prisoners of war. Jolted into sympathy for their victims, he commits
a quixotic act of rebellion that brands him an enemy of the state. J. M. Coetzee's prizewinning novel is a startling allegory of the war between opressor and opressed. The
Magistrate is not simply a man living through a crisis of conscience in an obscure place in
remote times; his situation is that of all men living in unbearable complicity with regimes
that ignore justice and decency. Mark Rylance (Wolf Hall, Bridge of Spies), Ciro Guerra and
producer Michael Fitzgerald are teaming up to to bring J.M. Coetzee's Waiting for the
Barbarians to the big screen.
The Satanic Verses Oct 27 2019 The explosion of a jetliner over India triggers an
Apocalyptic battle that sweeps across the subcontinent. Reprint.
Before the Law / Vor dem Gesetz Jul 17 2021 This edition contains the English translation
and the original text in German. "Before the Law" (German: "Vor dem Gesetz") is a parable
contained in the novel "The Trial" (German: "Der Prozess"), by Franz Kafka. "Before the Law"
was published in Kafka's lifetime, first in the New Year's edition 1915 of the independent

Jewish weekly "Selbstwehr", then in 1919 as part of the collection "Ein Landarzt" ("A Country
Doctor"). "The Trial", however, was not published until 1925, after Kafka's death. "Vor dem
Gesetz" ist ein 1915 veröffentlichter Prosatext Franz Kafkas, der auch als Türhüterlegende
oder Türhüterparabel bekannt ist. Die Handlung besteht darin, dass ein "Mann vom Land"
vergeblich versucht, den Eintritt in das Gesetz zu erlangen, das von einem Türhüter bewacht
wird.
A Worn Path Oct 20 2021 An elderly black woman who lives out in the country makes the long
and arduous journey into town, as she has done many times in the past.
A New Handbook of Literary Terms Jun 15 2021 A New Handbook of Literary Terms offers a
lively, informative guide to words and concepts that every student of literature needs to
know. Mikics’s definitions are essayistic, witty, learned, and always a pleasure to read.
They sketch the derivation and history of each term, including especially lucid explanations
of verse forms and providing a firm sense of literary periods and movements from classicism
to postmodernism. The Handbook also supplies a helpful map to the intricate and at times
confusing terrain of literary theory at the beginning of the twenty-first century: the author
has designated a series of terms, from New Criticism to queer theory, that serves as a
concise but thorough introduction to recent developments in literary study. Mikics’s Handbook
is ideal for classroom use at all levels, from freshman to graduate. Instructors can assign
individual entries, many of which are well-shaped essays in their own right. Useful
bibliographical suggestions are given at the end of most entries. The Handbook’s enjoyable
style and thoughtful perspective will encourage students to browse and learn more. Every
reader of literature will want to own this compact, delightfully written guide.
Literary Analysis & Essay Writing Guide Nov 01 2022 An essential reference tool for anyone
studying literature or writing an essay in high school or college.
Paper Minds Jan 23 2022 How do poems and novels create a sense of mind? What does literary
criticism say in conversation with other disciplines that addresses problems of
consciousness? In Paper Minds, Jonathan Kramnick takes up these vital questions, exploring
the relations between mind and environment, the literary forms that uncover such
associations, and the various fields of study that work to illuminate them. Opening with a
discussion of how literary scholarship’s particular methods can both complement and remain in
tension with corresponding methods particular to the sciences, Paper Minds then turns to a
series of sharply defined case studies. Ranging from eighteenth-century poetry and haptic
theories of vision, to fiction and contemporary problems of consciousness, to landscapes in
which all matter is sentient, to cognitive science and the rise of the novel, Kramnick’s
essays are united by a central thematic authority. This unified approach of these essays
shows us what distinctive knowledge that literary texts and literary criticism can contribute
to discussions of perceptual consciousness, created and natural environments, and skilled
engagements with the world.
Lord of the Flies Nov 20 2021 Golding’s iconic 1954 novel, now with a new foreword by Lois
Lowry, remains one of the greatest books ever written for young adults and an unforgettable
classic for readers of any age. This edition includes a new Suggestions for Further Reading
by Jennifer Buehler. At the dawn of the next world war, a plane crashes on an uncharted
island, stranding a group of schoolboys. At first, with no adult supervision, their freedom
is something to celebrate. This far from civilization they can do anything they want.
Anything. But as order collapses, as strange howls echo in the night, as terror begins its
reign, the hope of adventure seems as far removed from reality as the hope of being rescued.
There Will Come Soft Rains May 03 2020
Literary Analysis for English Literature for the Ib Diploma: Skills for Success Dec 22 2021
Build confidence in a range of key literary analysis techniques and skills with this
practical companion, full of advice and guidance from experienced experts. - Build analysis
techniques and skills through a range of strategies, serving as a useful companion throughout
the course - from critical-thinking, referencing and citation and the development of a line
of inquiry to reflecting on the writing process and constructing essays for Paper 1 and Paper
2 - Develop skills in how to approach a text using literary analysis strategies and critical
theory, for both unseen literary texts (the basis of Paper 1) and texts studied in class Learn how to engage with texts so that you can write convincingly and passionately about
literature through active reading, note-taking, asking questions, and developing a personal
response to texts - Concise, clear explanations help students navigate the IB requirements,
including advice on assessment objectives and how literary analysis weaves through Paper 1,
Paper 2, the HL Essay, Individual Oral and the Learner Profile - Engaging activities are
provided to test understanding of each topic and develop skills for the exam - guiding

answers are available to check responses
The Writer's Presence Feb 09 2021 The readings in The Writer’s Presence are selected
exclusively for the quality of the writing. Editors Donald McQuade of the University of
California, Berkeley, and Robert Atwan, Series Editor of The Best American Essays scoured
hundreds of essays in search of teachable readings with strong voices and clear points of
view. The result is a blend of classic pieces by favorites like James Baldwin, Annie Dillard,
and Amy Tan; and fresh pieces by rising stars like Michael Pollan, Geeta Kothari, James
McBride, and Daniel Harris. The voices in The Writer’s Presence represent different
communities, time periods, levels of difficulty, and fields of study, and the topics
intersect in intriguing and nuanced ways, giving students the opportunity to think critically
and develop their own voices. Organized by type of writing and with minimal apparatus, The
Writer’s Presence gives instructors unsurpassed teaching flexibility. With so many
exceptional readings and so many ways to teach them, the possibilities are endless.
The Routledge Dictionary of Literary Terms Apr 01 2020 Examines the significance and history
of a wide range of terms and phrases related to the analysis of literature.
Paper in Medieval England Oct 08 2020 Orietta Da Rold provides a detailed analysis of the
coming of paper to medieval England, and its influence on the literary and non-literary
culture of the period. Looking beyond book production, Da Rold maps out the uses of paper and
explains the success of this technology in medieval culture, considering how people
interacted with it and how it affected their lives. Offering a nuanced understanding of how
affordance influenced societal choices, Paper in Medieval England draws on a multilingual
array of sources to investigate how paper circulated, was written upon, and was deployed by
people across medieval society, from kings to merchants, to bishops, to clerks and to poets,
contributing to an understanding of how medieval paper changed communication and shaped
modernity.
Key Terms in Literary Theory Feb 21 2022 Guide to key terms in literary theory - designed to
make difficult terms, concepts and theorists accessible and understandable.
Digging Into Literature Jan 11 2021 Digging Into Literature reveals the critical strategies
that any college student can use for reading, analyzing, and writing about literary texts. It
is based on a groundbreaking study of the successful interpretive and argumentative moves of
more than a thousand professional and student essays. Full of practical charts and summaries,
with plenty of exercises and activities for trying out the strategies, the book convincingly
reveals that while great literature is profoundly and endlessly complex, writing cogent and
effective essays about it doesn’t have to be.
The Cambridge History of Literary Criticism: Volume 7, Modernism and the New Criticism Sep
26 2019 A comprehensive overview of the modern critical tradition in the early twentieth
century, first published in 2000.
My Last Duchess Aug 18 2021 Gorgeous, spirited and extravagantly rich, Cora Cash is the
closest thing 1890s New York society has to a princess. Her masquerade ball is the prelude to
a campaign that will see her mother whisk Cora to Europe, where Mrs Cash wants nothing less
than a title for her daughter. In England, impoverished blue-bloods are queueing up for
introductions to American heiresses, overlooking the sometimes lowly origins of their
fortunes. Cora makes a dazzling impression, but the English aristocracy is a realm fraught
with arcane rules and pitfalls, and there are those less than eager to welcome a wealthy
outsider...
The Lottery Aug 30 2022 A seemingly ordinary village participates in a yearly lottery to
determine a sacrificial victim.
How to Write a Thesis Apr 13 2021 Umberto Eco's wise and witty guide to researching and
writing a thesis, published in English for the first time. By the time Umberto Eco published
his best-selling novel The Name of the Rose, he was one of Italy's most celebrated
intellectuals, a distinguished academic and the author of influential works on semiotics.
Some years before that, in 1977, Eco published a little book for his students, How to Write a
Thesis, in which he offered useful advice on all the steps involved in researching and
writing a thesis—from choosing a topic to organizing a work schedule to writing the final
draft. Now in its twenty-third edition in Italy and translated into seventeen languages, How
to Write a Thesis has become a classic. Remarkably, this is its first, long overdue
publication in English. Eco's approach is anything but dry and academic. He not only offers
practical advice but also considers larger questions about the value of the thesis-writing
exercise. How to Write a Thesis is unlike any other writing manual. It reads like a novel. It
is opinionated. It is frequently irreverent, sometimes polemical, and often hilarious. Eco
advises students how to avoid “thesis neurosis” and he answers the important question “Must

You Read Books?” He reminds students “You are not Proust” and “Write everything that comes
into your head, but only in the first draft.” Of course, there was no Internet in 1977, but
Eco's index card research system offers important lessons about critical thinking and
information curating for students of today who may be burdened by Big Data. How to Write a
Thesis belongs on the bookshelves of students, teachers, writers, and Eco fans everywhere.
Already a classic, it would fit nicely between two other classics: Strunk and White and The
Name of the Rose. Contents The Definition and Purpose of a Thesis • Choosing the Topic •
Conducting Research • The Work Plan and the Index Cards • Writing the Thesis • The Final
Draft
The Story Of An Hour Jul 05 2020 Mrs. Louise Mallard, afflicted with a heart condition,
reflects on the death of her husband from the safety of her locked room. Originally published
in Vogue magazine, “The Story of an Hour” was retitled as “The Dream of an Hour,” when it was
published amid much controversy under its new title a year later in St. Louis Life. “The
Story of an Hour” was adapted to film in The Joy That Kills by director Tina Rathbone, which
was part of a PBS anthology called American Playhouse. HarperPerennial Classics brings great
works of literature to life in digital format, upholding the highest standards in ebook
production and celebrating reading in all its forms. Look for more titles in the
HarperPerennial Classics collection to build your digital library.
Fern Hill Mar 01 2020 Coming of age story about 4 13 year old boys on an adventure into the
Colorado Mountains.
The Only Woman in the Room Jun 23 2019 The New York Times and USA Today Bestseller! She
possessed a stunning beauty. She also possessed a stunning mind. Could the world handle both?
Her beauty almost certainly saved her from the rising Nazi party and led to marriage with an
Austrian arms dealer. Underestimated in everything else, she overheard the Third Reich's
plans while at her husband's side, understanding more than anyone would guess. She devised a
plan to flee in disguise from their castle, and the whirlwind escape landed her in Hollywood.
She became Hedy Lamarr, screen star. But she kept a secret more shocking than her heritage or
her marriage: she was a scientist. And she knew a few secrets about the enemy. She had an
idea that might help the country fight the Nazis...if anyone would listen to her. A powerful
novel based on the incredible true story of the glamour icon and scientist whose
groundbreaking invention revolutionized modern communication, The Only Woman in the Room is a
masterpiece.
Critics, Monsters, Fanatics, And Other Literary Essays Mar 25 2022 In a collection that
includes new essays written explicitly for this volume, one of our sharpest and most
influential critics confronts the past, present, and future of literary culture. If every
outlet for book criticism suddenly disappeared — if all we had were reviews that treated
books like any other commodity — could the novel survive? In a gauntlet-throwing essay at the
start of this brilliant assemblage, Cynthia Ozick stakes the claim that, just as surely as
critics require a steady supply of new fiction, novelists need great critics to build a
vibrant community on the foundation of literary history. For decades, Ozick herself has been
one of our great critics, as these essays so clearly display. She offers models of critical
analysis of writers from the mid-twentieth century to today, from Saul Bellow, Bernard
Malamud, and Kafka, to William Gass and Martin Amis, all assembled in provocatively named
groups: Fanatics, Monsters, Figures, and others. Uncompromising and brimming with insight,
these essays are essential reading for anyone facing the future of literature in the digital
age.
Averroes' Middle Commentary on Aristotle's Poetics Aug 25 2019 Aristotle's Poetics has held
the attention of scholars and authors through the ages, and Averroes has long been known as
"the commentator" on Aristotle. His Middle Commentary on Aristotle's Poetics is important
because of its striking content. Here, an author steeped in Aristotle's thought and highly
familiar with an entirely different poetical tradition shows in careful detail what is
commendable about Greek poetics and commendable as well as blameworthy about Arabic poetics.
Frankenstein (Modern English Translation) Sep 18 2021 Carefully edited for modern readers to
allow for easier reading Obsessed with the secret of creation, Swiss scientist Dr. Victor
Frankenstein cobbles together a body he's determined to bring to life. And one fateful night,
he does. When the creature opens his eyes, the doctor is repulsed: his vision of perfection
is, in fact, a hideous monster. Dr. Frankenstein abandons his creation, but the monster won't
be ignored, setting in motion a chain of violence and terror that shadows Victor to his
death. Mary Shelley's Frankenstein, a gripping story about the ethics of creation and the
consequences of trauma, is one of the most influential Gothic novels in British literature.
It is as relevant today as it is haunting.

Paul's Case Mar 13 2021 Paul is a schoolboy, described as tall and thin with strange eyes.
He is facing the headmaster and several of his teachers, with whom he does not have a good
relationship. All of them, in one way or another, find him difficult and disturbing to teach.
By the Shores of Silver Lake Aug 06 2020 Ma and the girls follow Pa west by train where they
make their home at a rough railroad camp and plan for their own homestead. A Newbery Honor
Book. Reissue.
The Things They Carried May 27 2022 A classic work of American literature that has not
stopped changing minds and lives since it burst onto the literary scene, The Things They
Carried is a ground-breaking meditation on war, memory, imagination, and the redemptive power
of storytelling. The Things They Carried depicts the men of Alpha Company: Jimmy Cross, Henry
Dobbins, Rat Kiley, Mitchell Sanders, Norman Bowker, Kiowa, and the character Tim O’Brien,
who has survived his tour in Vietnam to become a father and writer at the age of forty-three.
Taught everywhere—from high school classrooms to graduate seminars in creative writing—it has
become required reading for any American and continues to challenge readers in their
perceptions of fact and fiction, war and peace, courage and fear and longing. The Things They
Carried won France's prestigious Prix du Meilleur Livre Etranger and the Chicago Tribune
Heartland Prize; it was also a finalist for the Pulitzer Prize and the National Book Critics
Circle Award.
Laboratory Life Sep 06 2020 This highly original work presents laboratory science in a
deliberately skeptical way: as an anthropological approach to the culture of the scientist.
Drawing on recent work in literary criticism, the authors study how the social world of the
laboratory produces papers and other "texts,"' and how the scientific vision of reality
becomes that set of statements considered, for the time being, too expensive to change. The
book is based on field work done by Bruno Latour in Roger Guillemin's laboratory at the Salk
Institute and provides an important link between the sociology of modern sciences and
laboratory studies in the history of science.
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